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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1337 defines “reasonable safeguards” as it relates to the Security Breach Notification Act. 

The Office of the Attorney General estimates the cost to receive and review the notifications 

required by this measure to be $200,000. Additionally, the Office of the Attorney General 

estimates a cost of $1,300,000 to implement a unit to prosecute those who perpetrate data 

breaches on businesses in this state. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $1 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $1.5 million 

 

Prepared by: Office of the Attorney General 


